
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
April 13, 2021 
 

Janssen (Johnson & Johnson) Vaccine Update – LINCOLN COUNTY, NC 
 
 

Vaccine providers have been instructed to pause the use of the Johnson & Johnson COVID-
19 vaccine until further notice. If you have received the Johnson & Johnson COVID-19 
vaccine and develop severe headache, abdominal pain, leg pain, or shortness of breath within 
three weeks after vaccination, contact your primary care provider, or seek medical care. 
 
If you are scheduled to receive the Johnson & Johnson vaccine, please contact your primary 
care provider, vaccination location, or clinic to learn about additional vaccine availability.  
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